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~: Submission of out suggestion.

Mister the Director of the Factory

We, Cpl Gd Ndindabahizi and Cpl Gd Hategeka, after having realized that there is some
equipment that we need for our work here, would like to request that we go to the camp to bring
them and even to see whether we can increase them.

Here in Gisovu food is a very serious problem. The food is expcnsive and people, who can help
us, ask for a lot of money or simply/efuse.

We request for the following things that we think can be obtained. In case itis not possible to get
them, please let us go to the camp?

Cpl Gd Hategeka

translated from Kinyarwanda by F.N.


